OIKOYMENIKON ITATPIAPXEION THE ECUMENICAL PATRIARCHATE
ATTA KAI IEPA ZYNOAOX  HOLY AND SACRED SYNOD
APXITPAMMATEIA  THE CHIEF SECRETARIAT

Phanar, June 26, 2015

Prof. David Frost

Principal and Administrator

The Institute for Orthodox Christian Studies
25-27 High Street » B

Chesterton, Cambridge CB4 1ND
England UK

Dear Prof: Frost,

His All-Holiness our Ecumenical Patriarch Bartholomew has directed me to
respond to your letter dated May 27, 2015.

His All-Holiness carefully read through the contents and pamphlets of your
correspondence and would like to congratulate you on the impressive and expansive
work of the institute, which has developed steadily and successfully since its
establishment. May God continue to bless all of your academic endeavors and
theological programs.

Conveying to you the Patriarchal prayers and blessings of His All-Holiness, I
remain

Sincerely yours

Prrkprr

hief Secretary

Sadrazam Ali Paga Cad. No: 35 Fatih 34220 Istanbul Turkey
T +90 212 525 5416 F +90 212 531 6533 bartholomaios@superonline.com



